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IT Solutions Services Company ChimeNet Launches New Website 
  

WALLINGFORD - The Connecticut Hospital Association is pleased to announce the launch of a new 
website for its technology affiliate company, ChimeNet.  For more than 20 years, ChimeNet has 
delivered secure, reliable, and cost effective production, disaster recovery, and business continuity 
results by designing, implementing, monitoring, and managing turnkey network solutions to meet the 
evolving needs of each customer.  ChimeNet is trusted by its clients in healthcare, municipalities, 
academia, and business. 
 
The newly redesigned site, www.chimenet.com, features a bold new look, a fully responsive layout for 
all platforms, and streamlined navigation to access information about ChimeNet’s services and products 
quickly and efficiently. 
  
ChimeNet offers flexible pay-as-you-go private cloud services; co-location services to assist in data 
center expansion or disaster recovery initiatives; secure, managed fiber connectivity; state-of-the-art 
managed networks utilizing best-of-breed technologies; wireless networks and wireless bridges; and 
network security. 

### 
 
The Connecticut Hospital Association has been dedicated to serving Connecticut’s hospitals and health 
systems since 1919.  Through state and federal advocacy, CHA represents the interests of Connecticut’s 
hospitals and health systems on key healthcare issues in the areas of quality and patient safety, access 
and coverage, workforce, community health, health equity, and hospital reimbursement.  
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